
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

 

Communities across Americas are coming together this year to remember and 
celebrate the achievements of our “Greatest Generation” on the 70th Anniversary 
of the end of World War II on August 14, 1945 - 2015.  

The senior care giving community is encouraged to participate in events and 
activities that are being planned as part of a national 70th Anniversary 
Commemorative weekend on August 14 – 16. 

• Senior living communities are inviting           
families, youth groups and the public                            
to special Spirit of ’45 Day open houses. 
 

• Care givers are helping seniors record their 
firsthand memories of the day WWII ended, 
and to submit their wartime photos so they      
can be included in a national “Wall of Honor” 
and shown on giant screens in Times Square 
on August 14.  
 

• Senior living communities and caregivers are 
helping to organize wreath laying ceremonies 
to honor the memory of the members of the 
WWII generation as part of an around the        
world Tribute on Sunday, August 16. 

Our World War II generation is rapidly leaving us - please join in this nationwide 
commemoration of what they achieved for the world and ensure that their legacy 
will continue to inspire future generations. 

 

Learn more at  

www.Spiritof45.org 


